MCDIVITT ELEMENTARY

Parent Teacher

Welcome back Teachers + Staff!

We hope you all enjoyed your summer break and are looking forward to the 2023-2024 school year. With several exciting experiences planned for students and efforts to show our appreciation for all that you do, we wanted to take a moment and connect with each of you.

Help us put the T in PTA - Become a PTA Member for \$8

Your partnership means a lot to us and we hope you'll consider joining the PTA this year with our special discounted staff membership of \$8. While there are no expectations, we invite you to attend a meeting, join our private Facebook group or reach out on ways we can help show our support. This year, we invite you to purchase online with a credit card at the link or QR code below or if you prefer to pay via cash or check, you may do so using the accompanying paper form and place it in our PTA mailbox in the main office. We thank you in advance for your continued partnership and community spirit.

Teacher + Staff Membership: https://mcdivittpta.memberhub.com/store/items/23785 Membership Questions: Karen Paton VPMembership@McDivittpTA.com/store/items/23785

Staff Spotlight - Help our community get to know you better

The PTA is proud to feature the Teacher + Staff Spotlight page on our website to help parents and students get to know a little more about you via a brief questionnaire. We hope this will inspire ways families can show their appreciation and we'll be sure to send reminders throughout the year on thoughtful ways they can continue their support. Each question is optional and can be updated at any time. You can review yours or check out your peers entires below. If you wish to submit a new survey, please use the link or QR below and we'll be prompted to add or replace with the most recent submission.

Staff Spotlight Page: https://mcdivittpta.memberhub.com/w/StaffSpotlight
Submit a Questionnaire: https://forms.gle/UfHZfF21NiVunZvx5
Staff Spotlight Questions: Andrea Hanley communications@McDivittPTA.com (new email)

Communicating with families with the help of the PTA

Our member-only private Facebook group and membership email portal reaches some of the most engaged parents and caregivers who would love to stay informed on all school happenings. From spirit days to special fundraisers, student clubs and opportunities to help or participate, we are happy to share any information you'd like with our members. With respect for your preferences and privacy you are welcome to post yourself or email us anything you wish to share and we are happy to post on your behalf. We also have a PTA mailbox in the main office and any letters, cards, emails or correspondence can be shared with members at one of our PTA meetings.

PTA email: McDivittPTA@McDivittPTA.com

Membership



Staff Spotlight



Facebook



Wishing you all a successful school year, **McDivitt PTA Board of Directors**

Christine Rue President@McDivittPTA.com

Kelly Gill Jennifer DePalma Andrea Hanley

Karen Paton Dee Szwedo Michele Dippold MCDIVITT ELEMENTARY



MEMBERSHIP

Welcome to James A. McDivitt Elementary School where our McDivitt Stars shine bright! Our PTA's goal is to collaborate with Administration, Teachers, Staff, Parents, Guardians and the Community to provide students with the best possible learning environment. Throughout the year our dedicated PTA members host various fundraisers and activities that allow us to provide memorable events for each student, as well as materials and equipment for the school that enrich the learning experience. We hope you'll join us in any capacity that works for you. Your membership does not obligate you in any way as there truly is no wrong way to PTA and no better way to stay informed!

CHOOSE A MEMBERSHIP

Stay connected in our private Facebook Group Search 'McDivitt PTA 2023-2024' in groups or visit: www.facebook.com/groups/mcdivittpta2023to2024 Individual (1 person) \$10



Family (2 people) \$15



Teacher + Staff \$8



PAYMENT OPTIONS

Credit Card	Pay online at https://mcdivittpta.memberhub.com (tax applies) *No paperwork needed. Please register with your name (not a student).		
If paying by t	the following, please include this form in an er	nvelope labeled 'McDivitt PTA Membership'.	
Cash	Zelle <u>Treasurer@McDivittPTA.com</u> Memo: Membership	Check Payable to 'James A. McDivitt School PTA'	

PERSONAL INFORMATION

First Name	Last Name	
Phone	Email	
Student Name (if Applicable)		

Memberships are valid through June and are non refundable. Members will receive an email with your membership card. If you have any questions regarding membership, please email <u>VPMembership@McDivittPTA.com</u>.